September 2, 2011 Via Certified Mail
Mr. Bill Watson

Comcast Cable

4400 Belle Oaks Drive

North Charleston, SC 29405

Dear Bill:

It is that time of year again. While we already have a new deal in hand, we need
to send this letter in case our current contract would become breach in any way.
Additionally, we are including a letter from the ABC television network giving us
non-duplication protection in our DMA.

I will be following up with you in a short period of time to discuss. Maybe we
could do it over lunch and catch up.

If you have any questions prior to my call, please feel free to contact me at (843)
849-2500.

| hope you are enjoying the summer and getting some good sailing in.
Best regards,

B e

Suzanne McNay Teagle
President & General Manager
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